
Submitter: Ana Hannigan 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Oregonians no longer have confidence in our election process. I have first hand 

experience in how un-secure mail in voting is. I believe the only way to solve the 

problem is in person voting with ID.  


